Rosenberg Corey

From: Kay Jorgensen <kayquick@qg.com>
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 9:23 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: BH2004-A

| am writing this email to ask for you to vote against this bill. We have worked hard and saved for the future all of our
adult life. We bought rentals in Oregon and are now wondering why! This is our investment and Oregon state
legislation seems to continually attempt to take our rights away as landlords. Voting for such legislation could eventually
put landlords out of business.

It's time to vote in favor of those who make rental units even possible. Voted"NO" on bill HB2004-A. Thank you for your
consideration in behalf of rental property owners.

Rod and Kay Jorgensen

208-278-3376

Sent from my iPhone



